
To support ‘Children in Need’ we are asking all children to come to 

school dressed in spots on  

Friday 19th November!  

School council are asking for a £1 donation in return for the non-

uniform day! 

First Prize winners 

from each class.  

Bake and decorate up to 6 cupcakes or 
biscuits and enter our Bake Off on Friday 

19th November! 

All cakes will then be sold at our donation station at 

3pm (under the canopy outside Class 1 and 2) Nursery 

children will be able to buy cakes from the nursery 

when they are collected at the end of their session!  


